Silverthread Outdoor Recreation Club and Silverthreaders Club Minutes for April 21, 2015 at South Fork Community Center

Elizabeth Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:00PM. A Pot Luck Meal at 6:30 was enjoyed before the meeting by 21 members. Zeke, Mark's son, was our guest. Mark manages the Visitor Center.

The March Minutes and the Financial Report provided by Wayne Moulds were approved.

ATV Report

• We ride on Tuesdays. Dwayne and Edna Powers rode on our first and only ride so far. We got the machines to Harry Fluck for our Friday work days.

Hiking Report

- Doug Knutson has one hike on Mondays at 10AM at the Visitor Center. We will start our hikes at 9AM the first of May.
- We will be doing Mondays and Wednesdays this year.
- Dennis Shepherd will have a couple of other hikes.
- Wayne Moulds reported that our adopted trail is snowed in. We will have regular work days three or four weeks from now.

Old Business

• John Graser is now doing rehab in Del Norte Hospital. Go visit him. He can barely walk and is on oxygen. His furniture is back at his house in South Fork.

New Business

- Start thinking about Trash Pick-Up Day.
- We need a place to hold our summer meetings. We have more people in the summer.
- Wayne and Linda Moulds were not able to get Alder Creek Guard Station for our July Meeting, since it was not available.

No 50/50. The meeting was adjourned.

Margie Patterson, Secretary